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Comments: Please, please, please remove the 800 acres of old growth forest from the logging plan. There is so
little left on this planet and it supports biodiversity above and below the ground in ways that we are only
beginning to understand. There is a diversity and resiliency in old growth forests that cannot be replaced once it
is lost. These forests are vitally important and infinitely more valuable alive and vibrant than dead and
commoditized. They are important to all living things- including us. Please don't erase them from our future.

Michelle Force Ph.D.



